zZproUrban

Better development outcomes

4 March 2025

Daniel Lamond
Planning Officer
Douglas Shire Council
PO Box 723
MOSSMAN QLD 4873

Via email: daniel.lamond@douglas.qgld.gov.au

Dear Daniel,

52-80 CORAL SEA DRIVE, MOSSMAN | OP 2024_5647
REQUEST TO EXTEND INFORMATION REQUEST DUE DATE

proUrban Advisory, Planning & Management (proUrban) continues to act on behalf Gull Mossman Gorge
Pty Ltd ('the applicant’) in relation to land at 52-80 Coral Sea Drive Mossman) (‘the site’).

In relation to Application No. OP 2024_5647, we write to request a second extension to the Council’s
Information Request dated 11 October 2024. We note that the current due date for the Information
Request is 12t March 2025. We request an additional two-month extension until 9" May 2025.

We make this request pursuant to Part 3, Section 13.1 of the Queensland Development Assessment Rules
- Version 2.0 (July 2024), which states:

13.1 The period for the applicant to respond to an information request is 3 months from the date the
information request was made or a further period agreed between the applicant and the

assessing authority that made the information request.

Emphasis added

Should Council have any concerns or require any addition detail as part of this request, please do not
hesitate to contact me on 0407241728, or via email at tim.retrot@pro-urban.com.au.

Yours sincerely,
P
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Tim Retrot
Technical Princpal

ABN 25 600 688 604
Level 2, 22 Kings Place
South Melbourne VIC 3205

03 9939 0886
pro-urban.com.au
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